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President’s Message 

Hello to everyone!   

Here we are in the middle of October, and if you’re like me, I am ready for Fall.  

 

What have you all been up to lately?  I would love to hear from you.  I know that Needle Yakkers 

has been meeting to tie quilts at a member’s home during COVID 19 in order to meet the needs 

of the various organizations. The ladies doing Philanthropic quilt sales have been going to quilt 

stores that are open and selling tickets.  I can't thank all of you enough for still doing the best 

you can even though, were not meeting on a regular basis.   

 

The September Birthday luncheon was a Great success!  So sorry more were not able to be there.   

We missed you! 

 

My small quilting group of 8 ladies held a mini retreat at the end of September and it was a lot of 

fun.  We met at my house starting at 9am and sewed till 9pm (no one made it that late! ☺)  

We had one pattern that we all did, but in different color schemes.  At the end of the three 

days most had all their squares made, and of course a few had their quilt squares put 

together.  It was fun to post the squares, and some of the finished quilts on our Facebook 

page.  I hope everyone is posting what they have been working on.  It helps us keep in touch with 

each other.  

 

I hope everyone is working on their Christmas Ornament for the Ornament exchange in 

December. Also, there will be the sharing of your challenge quilt.  I am working 

on my binding for my Challenge quilt. Yea!  I keep planning on meeting in December, but till we 

meet as a board in November we won’t know for sure.  But let's be ready!  Missing all of 

you.  Looking forward to being together again soon. 

 

How do you know a quilter loves you? She uses her GOOD fabric for your quilt.  

Mary Myers, President 

 

http://www.valleyquilters.org/
mailto:myers244@gmail.com
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Programs 

Kathleen Jones, 1st Vice President  

 

Nothing to report at this time 

Upcoming Programs: 

None at this time. 

No workshops being offered at this time. 

 

Thanks! 

Kathleen ☺ 

  

 

 

 

 

Quilters Calendar 

 

Oct 12 Canceled-VQ Board meeting 

 

Oct 27 Canceled-VQ Guild Meeting – 

Seven Hills 

 

Nov 9 Canceled-VQ Board meeting 

 

Nov 24 Canceled-VQ Guild Meeting – 

Seven Hills 

 

 

SCCQG’s List of Upcoming Quilt Shows: 

Quilt Shows are postponed until further 

notice.      

 

 

Membership 

Grace Ward, 2nd Vice President 

 

We had 35 members, 1 guest 

and 1 new member at the 

September Guild meeting. 

Show and Tell 

Marith Jones and Edna Hornhokl 

 

Thank you to those of you that have 

been posting your handiwork on our 

Facebook page.  Please be sure and 

take a look everyone!   

If you have something to share, 

please post, so all can see on our 

Facebook page, Hemet Valley 

Quilters. 

 

Thank You 

Marith Jones 

 

 

September Show and Tell 

Marith Jones and Edna Hornhokl 

 

Grace Ward      Wrenches-Red,White 

& Blue 

Grace Ward       Raiders, Blk & white 

Suzanne Wade    Tube Bargello 

Elaine Robertson  Halloween & 

TumbleQuilts 

Roberta Plains Wall Hanging 

Lila Stigall  Friendship Quilt  

Sue Leuschen Snowball quilt, Hot 

pads, Mermaid quilt, 

Snail wall hanging 

Joan Torbett  Frolic Quilt 

Kathleen Jones Butterfly 

Lori Mathis  Friendly Ghost 
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3    Betty Barney       7    Lori Mathis 

10   Edna Hornkohl       10  Hope Mulstay 

15   Merri Snow-Houdyshell  17  Mary Stone 

17   Janie Currey       20  Cinda Olivas 

28  Cindy Link 

 

 

  

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

October 2020 

2020 2020 
 

2021 Retreat 
Kathy Barbay 

 

Just a reminder the 2021 Retreat 

is March 8-11, 2021.  The 

prices are the same as this years 

retreat.   Double occupancy is 

$330 each.  Single and triple are 

also available.   

Just a few spaces left!  

Remember, the $80 deposit will 

hold your spot, so please get your 

money in as soon as possible.  

 Please call me at 951-805-3278 

or send an email to 

catskathy@ix.netcom.com to let 

me know all the details, such as 

who is going, and any specific 

needs.  Deposits can be mailed to 

my home address.  Checks should 

be made out to Valley Quilters. 

You don’t want to miss out! 

 

 

 
               

Yakkers and Philanthropy Projects 

Kathleen Jones and Natasha Macias 

  909-238-8553      951-599-4472 

 

 

 If you have made a quilt and would like 

to donate it for a good cause, please 

bring it to a future guild meeting.   We 

are trying to get back to giving quilts 

away to people in need.   

Thanks!  

Kathleen Jones and Natasha Macias

  

 

 

      

SCCQG 

Linda St. Jean 

 

Nothing to report at this time. 

mailto:catskathy@ix.netcom.com
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 Quilt – Women of the Bible 

$15 per Pattern 
Grace Ward 

        
 

One of the ideas of raising funds for the guild was to offer a CD with 40 

block patterns that would create a beautiful quilt called Women of the 

Bible.  

 After deducting the cost of the pattern, all proceeds will be donated to the 

guild.  If you would like to buy one, you can pick up a copy at Marianne 

Crouch’s in Hemet.  To pick up a CD from Marianne, contact her to let her 

know that you will be stopping by.  When you get to Marianne’s leave $15 in 

cash or check on the stool in front of her door and she will leave a CD on the 

stool for you to pick up.  If you live towards Menifee/Canyon Lake area and 

you would like to get a copy, just let me know and I will meet you somewhere.   

 

Throughout this 40-block series, you will be introduced to several  

Women of the Bible through individual quilt blocks.  Each pattern begins with 

historical references and devotional reflection.  At the end of each block is a 

space provided for your personal reflection.  

Kathy Ray has started this quilt and is on her way of putting the blocks 

together.  See below. 
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Block of The Month 

Linda Wayment 

 

The October Block of the Month will be 

coming out next week.  Please make sure 

to read all directions before you start 

cutting.  I have added a change to the 

directions, if you want to use it.  If 

you have any questions, please call.   

 

Keep on Quilting! 

Linda 

 

 

 

 

 

 
               

Fat Quarter Fun 
Linda Lemcke and Charlotte Morton 

 

 
 

 

September, October, November 

 Fat Quarter: 

 

Fall Colors  

Mini Workshops 
Sue Roberts 

 

No Mini Workshops at this time. 

Challenge Project-Storm at Sea 
Shirley Mykris 

 

It’s not too late to join us in making the 

Challenge project.  It’s a good way to 

try something new and it’s a challenge!  

You can either create your own pattern 

or use an existing one.  It can be 

smaller than the size I mentioned in 

the beginning.  I’m sure your all up to it 

and it really isn’t hard. Let’s have your 

projects done by the December Guild 

meeting. 

I hope you’ll give it a try! 

Shirley 
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Opportunity Quilt 

Sue Leuschen & Lori Mathis 

 

 
 

Don’t forget to mail Lorie a check for 

your Quilt tickets.  $25 for thirty 

tickets, and if you send her return 

address stickers, she will gladly put 

them on the stubs for you.   

Remember these funds go towards 

student scholarships! 

 

               

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hospitality 

September Meeting 

Pat Newsom and Ginny Anderson 

 

No October meeting 

 

Sunshine & Shadows 

Ann Lontz 

 

I have nothing to report, 

thankfully.   
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Valley Quilters 

c/o Sue Roberts 

26202 Palm Breeze Lane  

Menifee, CA  92586 

 

  
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 

 

 

 

 

Remember to bring to the  

No October meeting: 

 

 

Valley Quilters Guild meets at 

9:30am on the 4th Tuesday of each 

month (arrive a little early, if you 

want to visit before the meeting 

starts).   

 

Location: Seven Hills Clubhouse 

  3050 Jacaranda Way 

  Hemet, Ca. 

Website: www.valleyquilters.org 


